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Dear members of parliament,

Over many years I have met and counselled women who have chosen this path and
 suffered debilitating emotional torment subsequently, often for many years. I have also
 read widely on this issue and my own experience has been confirmed over and over again.
 This is not reform it is retrograde.

I am also the adoptive mother of a gorgeous daughter who survived many primitive , but
 shocking attempts by her biological mother, to abort her. She survived against
 unbelievable odds, and my husband and I had the enormous privilege of being her parents.
 She now has her own precious family.

All life is precious. If this law is passed it will mean that we can kill humans, but we can't
 kill possums or snakes.

Unbelievable.

Said from the bottom of my heart,

Marion Bennett
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